To Whom It May Concern,

I am sending this letter in reference to my recent change of mailing address.
The address has changed from the following;

La Mek Inc

P.O. Box 900905

Homestead, Florida 33090-0905

to the address listed below

La Mek

@ Jorge Fiallo

1 500-G Jefferson Drive
Homestead, Flornda 33034

My EIN number for the corporation is 65-0708615.




